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Dear Sir/Madam 

 

RE: Public Health and Other Legislation (Further Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment 

Bill 2021 

 

I am writing to state my position as opposed to the above mentioned bill amendment in its entirety. 

 

The temporary measures have already been extended a number of times and this gratuitous, 

disgraceful abuse of power and intrusion into people’s health status and private lives needs to cease.   

The people of Queensland have already suffered enough under the current restrictions brought about 

by the temporary measures that continue to have no end date in sight.   

 

The additional temporary measures stated on the bill which are in addition to restrictions already 

imposed upon the people, are tyrannical and an abuse of people’s basic human rights.  You are 

punishing decent people who have done no wrong, who have abided by your laws and regulations 

throughout their entire lives.  This repetitive carrot dangling of returning to normal is seen for what it 

is, a deception and a means of coercion, by many residents of Queensland, Australia and the rest of 

the World. 

 

The increasing restrictions, manipulative coercion and surveillance is ruining the lives of the people 

who pay your salaries and whom you are appointed to represent.  The current Bill and the amendment 

to this Bill is not conducive to the people getting their lives back and returning to normal, it is merely 

another tool to control and coerce the people.  It is unnecessary, abusive and in no way benefits the 

people of this state and I oppose the amendment in its entirety. 

 

The end does not justify the means. 

 

Clair Little 
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